
MOOR MONKTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Note to all Residents 
 

 
Following concerns from some Villagers about an increase in the 
number of HGV lorries entering the village and in some cases, 
causing damage to property whilst manoeuvering their vehicles.   
The Parish Council is asking Moor Monkton Villagers to inform any 
carriers delivering goods to them, to be aware that the village 
cannot accommodate HGVs and alternatively should use smaller 
vehicles for their delivery. 
 
Meanwhile the Parish Council will be talking to the Highways 
Department and Oaklands Estates to discuss signage and other 
possible measures. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Lynne Tomlinson 
Clerk to Moor Monkton Parish Council 


